The Head Teacher writes...

NEWSLETTER W/C 13.03.17

If it was all about support last week, then this week is all about pride.

We are bursting with it.

As we prepare for Saturday's Open Morning, the sun is shining and it feels as if spring is in the air. Like *Mole in Wind in the Willows* we feel the need to dust everything off and whitewash the walls, or at least put up new backing paper!

As we look around and show an increasing number of visitors our school, we certainly feel proud. Proud of our refurbished rooms, proud of our fantastic fields, proud of our supportive staff but most of all proud of our promising pupils.

"There is nothing—absolutely nothing—half so much worth doing as simply messing about in boats."

In our opinion, being part of St David's comes pretty close!



Come and join in our intergalactic, cosmic
Open Morning tomorrow.

An amazing opportunity to showcase our school to
family and friends.

Fun for the whole family!



PRE-PREP

On Monday 13th March, Reception walked down to West Wickham library. Sue the Librarian spoke to the children about joining the library and how to look after books correctly. She then read them some lovely stories. The children had the opportunity to ask questions and to look at the books, including ones based on our topic 'People who help us'. Afterwards, we walked up the High Street to buy doughnuts, cookies and chocolate muffins! The children enjoyed eating them in the park and had fun playing on the swings. It was a beautiful sunny day so we stayed until nearly lunch time.



PARENT COUNCIL UPDATE

Thank you to those who came last Friday to our third Parent Council. The next meeting will be on Friday 5th May.

Meanwhile, don't forget our suggestion box in the Prep School entrance hall if you would like anything discussed.

 Can Pre-Prep boys and girls play football during their Games Lessons?

(NB: Graduates stock Velcro football boots)

- Years 1 and 2 miss having the themed days held in Reception
 - Is everyone aware we have a bike shed where scooters and bikes can be stored?
- Request for a box of toys for outside play during lunchtimes
- Can Pre-Prep choir perform to parents in assembly?
 - Could timings of events be added to website calendar?

(NB: 'click' on event and timings and venues appear)

 Queries regarding 'Yellow box' on car park making pick-up of Prep children more secure

EXCITING LEARNING THIS WEEK!



YEAR 3 MAKING VOLCANOES IN GEOGRAPHY



RECEPTION VISITING THE LIFE BUS TO LEARN 'ALL ABOUT ME'



YEAR 6 MADE GREEK POTS IN ART



SCHOOL ORCHESTRA PRACTISING STAR WARS





YEAR 5 & 6 GIRLS

BROMLEY PRIMARY SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS SATURDAY 11TH MARCH 2017

Congratulations to our medallists below: Gabriella (1st) Alexander (4th) and a special mention to Megan (6th)





YEAR 5 & 6 BOYS—6TH PLACE (55 SCHOOLS)



YEAR 3 BOYS—25th PLACE (55 SCHOOLS)



YEAR 4 GIRLS



YEAR 3 GIRLS—5TH PLACE (55 SCHOOLS)



YEAR 4 BOYS

